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La Paz – Bolivia, April 2, 2015 
Brothers and Sisters:  
Cambridge Monthly Meeting 
SCHOLARSHIP SPONSORS 
United States 

RE: ACTIVITY REPORT 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters;  
 

I take this opportunity to send greetings in the name of our 
Lord Jesus Christ; and may each of your lives be overflowing with 
many blessings.   
 
I am Wendy Evelyn Tito Patty; I study at the Universidad Mayor de 
San Andrés UMSA, majoring in Public Accounting. I am currently in 
the eighth semester of my program.   
 
ACADEMICS 
 
ACTIVITY N°1 
 
February was the time to enroll in my major—Public Accounting—and as the administration 
changed the Public Accounting course of study since 2013, we had problems when we went to 
enroll because the new course of study dropped some subjects and added new ones at the same 
time, so students who are now in their 6th semester are carrying subjects that I am carrying in 
my 8th semester, and so we were impacted when we went to enroll because we ended up with 
too many students in some subjects like Government Accounting and Computational Theory.  
Therefore they closed quotas in the corresponding sections in which I wanted to enroll, and it 
was very complicated to put together a new schedule.   
 
After three weeks of class, we were informed that they were modifying our schedules again.  Now 
this affected the accreditation problem. This issue had been growing since the last 
administration, as my major is seeking accreditation at the international level in order to give us 
more chances to find work.  Then, because of the excess of students in different subjects, they 
decided to open new sections to facilitate the learning process, as a standard had come out that 
says there can’t be more than 150 students in a lecture hall, and our sections doubled the 
number, and principally for that reason my classmates, including myself, saw ourselves harmed 
for the second time, because we had to modify our schedules again.  But despite all these 
obstacles that they put in our way, I continued to work hard, and I expect that everything will go 
forward absolutely normally from now on.    
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ACTIVITY N° 2  
 
This year we are going deeper into the branches of 
accounting.  I am carrying seven subjects (Mining and 
Petroleum Accounting, Agriculture and Livestock 
Accounting, Government Accounting and Budgets, 
Financial Auditing, Accounting Systems Design, 
Computational Theory, and Project Preparation and 
Evaluation).   
In Project Preparation and Evaluation, the instructor 
gave us different areas from which to collect data for the 
development of a project.  We started from the process of creating a business to the development 
of budgets for its overall management.  What was most interesting was that we were to work on 
the basis of existing businesses, from which we had to inform ourselves in order to do each 
process that every business follows in the different categories.  My group was told to choose a 
business in the making of sweaters and so we chose Textiles Punto Blanco as our base, a business 
very well known in the industry.    
To date, my classmates and I went to gather prospectuses to complete our appendices of the 
information we researched; the first thing we did was go to find out what we needed to obtain a 
Tax Identification Number, and its cost; afterwards we went to find out the requirements, 
procedures and costs of enrolling a unique name with the Fundempresa Registry of Commerce;  
later we went to City Hall to research the procedures to follow in order to obtain a license to 
operate.  It was an exhausting afternoon but we obtained all that we were looking for.  We are 
still in process because we will carry out this Project until we finish the management term.   
 
MY FAMILY 
 
ACTIVIDAD N°1  
 
We celebrated my little nephew’s birthday when he turned 
three.  So for that reason we all got together that day to 
celebrate together.  He was very happy with the presents we 
brought him and on top of that we bought him a cake, cookies 
and little savoury snacks, everything that he likes to eat.  This 
year was the first year that we celebrated his birthday 
because since he was born he went to live in Puerto Quijarro 
on the border with Brazil because my brother went there for 
work, and since then we hadn’t seen him until now when they 
came for a visit.  We were all very happy when my brother 
and nephews came and we shared with the family a delicious beef jerky and rice dish called 
majadito that my sister-in-law made, typical of Santa Cruz.  And, taking advantage of our 
gathering, we set to talking about life, and what struck me most was when my older brother 
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advised my other brother and me to enjoy and share every moment we can with our parents 
while they are with us, because he feels alone out there where he lives with his wife’s family and 
we should feel lucky to be at our parents’ side day after day.  It made us reflect quite a bit and the 
good thing about all this conversation was that I learned to value my parents much more and to 
thank God for life and also for health.   
 
SPIRITUAL ASPECT 
 
We wanted to integrate more youth into our Society 
of Friends this month.  For this reason we found a 
small room in which we prepare cakes, cookies and 
little coffees.  It wasn’t anything huge that we did, 
but we succeeded in sharing the Word with some 
who had not known it before.  It was an afternoon 
full of blessing; many of them were adolescents 
almost a little separated from God, but they came to 
learn what the Society did during our worships.  
Many of them liked many of the activities that we 
did to date and so they are attending little by little.  This is truly a joy for the Society, because as 
some young people were forming their families, the Society was left with very few people.  It is 
for this that now we are focusing on gaining more lives for the glory of God.   
 
I am very grateful for the help which the brothers and sisters of Cambridge Monthly Meeting 
afford me.  It is a blessing for my profesional formation, because I can cover necessary expenses 
for my studies (transportation and study materials).  From now going forward I will carry you in 
my prayers that all of you may be very blessed.   
 
May the peace of our beloved Lord reign in your homes.  Blessings!  
 
 
 
WENDY EVELYN TITO PATTY 
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